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* * * IMMEDIATE ATTENTION REQUIRED * * * 
 
 
NOTE TO: All State Medicaid Directors 
 
 
ALLSCRIPS PHARMACEUTICALS, INCORPORATED (LABELER CODE 54569) 
 
LATE BREAKING NEWS - We are in receipt of a letter dated July 28, 1997 from Allscrips 
Pharmaceuticals, Incorporated (Labeler Code 54569) in which they request to postpone their 
participation in the drug rebate program.  We are treating this request as a cancellation of their 
drug rebate agreement prior to participation.  Therefore, please ensure that this labeler is deleted 
from any list you maintain of participating drug labelers. 
 
Also, please continue to remind your pharmacy communities that drug products with the Allscrips 
labels (no matter what NDCs are on the packages) that are dispensed on an outpatient basis are not 
eligible for any federal reimbursement dollars. 
   
DRUG LABELERS 
 
 
Retroactive Effective Date 
 
Allergan, Inc. has submitted a drug rebate agreement for their new company, Pacific Pharma 
(Labeler Code 60758).  They will be joining the drug rebate program retroactive to July 1, 1997. 
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New Labelers 
 
The following labelers have entered into drug rebate agreements and will join the rebate program 
on October 1, 1997: 
 
Unimed Pharmaceuticals, Inc. (Labeler Code 00051);  
 
Advanced Vision Research (Labeler Code 58790); 
 
Celgene Corporation (Labeler Code 59572); 
 
Monument Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. (Labeler Code 62927); 
 
Connetics Corporation (Labeler Code 63032); and 
 
Ranbaxy Pharmaceuticals, Inc. (Labeler Code 63304). 
  
 
PROCTOR & GAMBLE PRODUCT - HELIDAC THERAPY 
 
Attached is a copy of a letter from Proctor & Gamble sent to Medicaid Pharmacy Administrators in 
June regarding consistently incorrect utilization being invoiced for their product, Helidac Therapy 
(NDC 00149-0495-01).  As mentioned in the letter, the correct Units Per Package Size (UPPS) 
field should contain 56 (as it is being reported to you by HCFA).  This is the number of unit doses 
contained in this unbreakable package.  Please assure that your systems contain the correct UPPS.  
Also, please make your pharmacy community aware of the proper billing for this drug.  The 
pharmacies should be billing you as “1" to represent “1 package” and states, in turn, should ensure 
that the total number of units being invoiced is a multiple of 56.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Vince Powell on (410) 786-3314. 
 
 
OTHER ATTACHMENTS 
 
Copies of the topic index and a listing of the 90-day treasury bill auction rates for the period of 
December 30, 1996 through July 28, 1997 are attached. 
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Please remember to direct your drug rebate questions to a staff member listed in section “O” of the 
Medicaid Drug Rebate Operational Training Guide or in State release #53. 
 
 
 
 
       /s/ 
 

Sally K. Richardson 
Director 
Center for Medicaid and State Operations 

 
3 Attachments 
 
cc: 
All State Technical Contacts 
All Regional Administrators 
All Associate Regional Administrators, Division of Medicaid 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  


